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Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 8:17 PM
Subject: Meeting Overview from Tuesday, February 19th

Hey Chem Club! 

  

Here is a brief overview of the topics discussed at tonight’s meeting. If you would like to sign up for any events 
or have any feedback, please feel free to reply to this message! 
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Bret Harte Elementary Visit-  

Friday, March 15th, on campus in Sequoia 416 or 418 from 9-11 am; setup starts at 8 am and 
cleanup will run for about an hour after the event.  

Bret Harte Elementary is an underprivileged school which will soon be closed. However, their 3rd grade 
class will be visiting our campus so that we can show them some of the fun sides of chemistry! We have 
several ideas for experiments to do with them, but we need more ideas! If you have any experiment 
ideas, please send them to me or discuss them with an officer! 

Also, if you would like to volunteer for this event and did not sign up at the meeting, please email me! 
You do not need to know anything about the experiments- we will be sure to run through the 
experiments beforehand, and we will tell you how they work!  

  

T-shirt Designs- 

Have great ideas for the next Chemistry Club T-shirt design! Send them to us! Want a specific color? 
Have a cool picture or saying? Want to draw us something? Please do! We’ll put it to a vote at a club 
meeting and the one with the most votes will be made into our next shirt! 

Want a FREE SHIRT? (Of course you do, since it’s your design on the shirt!) Come to the meetings and 
sign in! We need to have a design to make the shirts (of course), and we need to know the demand. We 
can’t wait to see what you come up with! 

  

Seminar this Friday- 

            Friday, February 22nd, Sequoia 316 from 1-2 pm.  

            This Friday, Gallo Winery will be hosting a special seminar on flavor perception in wine  

tasting! They are also looking for interns for the summer. Please be sure to stop by! They will also be 
providing pizza from 2-3 pm in the 5th floor lobby area of Sequoia to get to know students. Dress 
appropriately, and have an extra copy of your resume on hand!  

  

  

AMPAC Tour- 

AMPAC is a facility which produces the precursors to pharmaceutical drugs on the mass-scale. If you 
are interested in seeing first-hand an industry environment, please consider this tour. They have 
reaction flasks set up to produce products on a kilogram scale (a stark contrast to the milligram- and 
gram-scale we use in school labs!) For more information on AMPAC and their products, please visit 
their site at http://www.ampacfinechemicals.com/ . 
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We hope to schedule a tour on a Friday in April, or April 1st (the Monday after spring break). 

  

  

  

**A special thanks to everyone who helped us to sell goggles- Thanks to you guys we were able to sell around 
150 pairs of goggles! ** 

  

  

Check out our amazing club website: http://www.csus.edu/org/chemclub/

Or find us on facebook: http://www.facebook.com/groups/8546618014/  

  

Have a great week everyone! 

  

  

  


